
Announcement 

Fulbright Visiting Scholar program : 

The U.S. Embassy in Nicosia has opened applications for the2021/22 Fulbright 

Visiting Scholar Program .  This program provides an opportunity for Cypriot 

doctoral or equivalent degree holders to lecture, conduct advanced research, or 

pursue a combined program of lecturing and research at U.S. universities or non-

academic institutions. Cypriot scholars who receive these grants will spend the Fall 

2021 academic semester in the U.S. working with their host in order to carry out 

their proposed project .  The application deadline for this program is midnight 
on Friday, November 6, 2020 . 

NEW!  Hubert H. Humphrey Program:  

TheHubert H. Humphrey Program is a Fulbright exchange that brings mid-career 

professionals with demonstrated leadership potential to the United States for a year 

of non-degree graduate-level study, leadership development, and substantive 

professional collaboration with U.S. counterparts.  Applications for the 2021/22 

program are now open.  The application deadline is midnight on Friday, August 
21, 2020 . 

For more information and instructions on how to apply to either of these programs, 

please visit the U.S. Embassy’s website at  https://cy.usembassy.gov, click on the 
“Education and Culture” tab, and select Educational Exchanges.  

Please feel free to share this announcement widely!  
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